Young, Betty (UTC)

From: Rivers, Jeffrey <Jeff.Rivers@co.snohomish.wa.us>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 7:24 AM

To: Young, Betty (UTC)

Cc: ' Chesterfield, Brook; White, Lori

Subject: . " Extension requested (RE: 48th Ave RR Crossing project (Docket TR-170060))

Good morning Betty, | would like to request an extension for Docket TR-170060, to improve BNSF crossing (DOT
#084683A).

' The amount requested is the same as originally requested; $262,693. I'm requesting that the completion date be
adjusted from the original date requested which was Dec 31, 2017, to the new estimated completion date, Dec 31, 2018.

The additional time is required in order to finalize the construction agreement between Snohomish County and BNSF,
with sufficient time left for BNSF to order the necessary construction supplies and matériel to construct the project.

A copy of docket TR-170060 is at this link:

https://snoco- .

my.sharepoint.com/personal/spwjcr_co_snohomish wa us/ layouts/15/guestaccess.aspx?docid=1535bee377a444ba3 -
95569¢14d055da22&authkey=ARIf510Sjc0GY-ogblw3aZw&expiration=2017-12-
15T15%3A07%3A42.000Z8e=6e7375034a40408a88a0e80da670f263

Thank you,

Jeff Rivers
(425) 262-2813
**Note new telephone number**

Jeff.Rivers@snoco.org
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